
I am writing in opposition to bill HB4167.  
I am completely disappointed in the way this bill, and many others, have been handled. It has left me 
very concerned about the direction of the state that I have lived in for all my life (49 years). 
This and many of the other bills that are being proposed during this short session very clearly go against 
the very reason that the emergency clause and short session were instituted.  
Because of the way these are being handled I am concerned that the bills that need to be passed will not 
get the attention they need because of bills that show the great divide that is being created between 
rural and urban Oregon. 
This legislative session has left me feeling that you not only don’t understand the lifestyle I have lived 
but because you disagree with it, you feel that you have the right to teach me the right way to live. 
I am in support of the walkout of our representatives because tyranny always requires good people to 
make hard choices. I hope that it will not come to that. 
LET US VOTE ON SB1530 AND/OR HB4167. 
 
God’s Blessings 
Neal Isley 
541-398-0761 Mobile 
541-432-0750 Office 
 
 


